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Reader Question: Are Non-Par Providers Subject to Medicare Audits?

Question: Are non-par providers not subject to Medicare audits/ reviews?
Texas Subscriber

Answer: Medicare audits and reviews can befall anyone, including the non-par or participating (par) status physicians.
CMS audits/reviews are intended to protect Medicare trust funds and to identify billing errors so as to alert providers and
their billing staff to errors and educate them on how to avoid future errors. Read
http://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Guidance/Manuals/downloads/bp102¢15.pdf on the CMS website for more
information on participating and non participating providers.
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